
  
 
 

 

 

Date: 10/08/2024 

As you're aware, Hurricane Helene has significantly impacted the Baxter Pharmaceutical plant in North Carolina, leading to a 
potential shortage of IV fluids nationwide. We want to ensure our Emergency Departments are prepared and effectively 
managing this situation while also supporting EMS agencies.  

• 

• 

• 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to a Premier Health EMS Coordinator. 

Thank you for your dedication to our community and patients during this challenging time. 

Best regards, 

Amanda McClure, RN, BSN, MHA 
Vice President, Service Integration, Emergency and Trauma Institute 
Premier Health 

 

 


